
Groundsman’s Report: AGM 26th November 2020 

 

 The ground was unfortunately not able to be used at all during the 2020 

season due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic 

 Through the whole season the lawnmower was not used, it was turned 

over a couple of times in order to maintain the engine. This should be 

done once a month over the off season ideally 

 Thankfully CERN regularly maintained the ground throughout the season 

to prevent it becoming unmanageable 

 The battery for the mower was not purchased as it looked as if we would 

not play at all, this will need to be purchased and fitted prior to the 2021 

season 

 All petrol cans need filling up before the start of next season. 

 The wooden decking around the hut is starting to rot, this will all need 

re-doing as in some areas it is pretty unstable 

 

 


